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17 November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 6th December the Year 3&4 children will be taking part in Geography trip with a focus 
on fieldwork for our River study topic. We will be getting a coach from Worrall Road to take us to the 
Blaise site in order for us to study ‘Hazel Brook’.  
 
Group 1: Kites, Balloons and Y4 Kite children will go in the morning. 
Group 2: Harbour, Dragonboats and Y3 Kite children will go to in the afternoon.  
 
The children will come to school at the usual time and Group 1 will leave on the coach at 9:15am and 
will be back in time for lunch.  
 
Group 2 will leave after lunch and will be back to school by the end of the school day.  

The children will need to come to school in clothing appropriate for cold weather (lots of layers, water-
proofs if you have them and a warm coat). Hopefully, they can get in the river and have a go at kick 
sampling, which they will need to wear wellies for. Please also bring a carrier bag of clothes to change 
into including socks and shoes. 

We are lucky enough to have the experts from BART (Bristol Avon Rivers Trust) to run the sessions. We 
are hoping the children have the opportunity to go ‘river dipping’, River sketching and raft building.  
 
The cost of the trip, is £10.00 per child therefore we are asking for a voluntary contribution of this 
amount in order to cover the cost of the trip.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
The Year 3&4 Team 
 
 
 
  


